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  Oregonians are being taxed too much already. Oregon ranks about 12th in gas 

taxes paid. Oregon ranks 9th in overall taxes. And you are considering dramatically 

raising that? It is no wonder that Oregon residents are moving out of this state at a 

rate not seen in years. We do not need more government or taxes. We need our own 

DOGE group here! 
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